
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

My heart is full of thankfulness as I begin to think of all the things that you guys 

have been a part of with Touch the World Ministries. There are hundreds of children 

fed everyday because of your generosity. We can’t understand the importance of 

three meals a day here in America, because it is a norm of life, but all around the 

world children starve to death. Not only do you help feed them, but in multiple 

countries, you have helped to build them a home to live in. We have “Champion 

Homes” all around the world that house precious gifts of God. In these homes you 

are helping them learn about Christ and His love for them. Many have accepted Him 

as their Savior. This should cause us to rejoice! What will God do with these boys 

and girls one day for His kingdom? You also help to educate and clothe these 

children. Never take for granted the tremendous work you are doing. You are also 

involved with training pastors, planting churches, helping families with agriculture, 

teaching people to sew, raise fish, raise cows, and raise chickens. There are many 

things that you are involved in that most of you probably don’t even realize. All this 

to say thank you! We are thankful for you! We could not ask for a better team. One 

of our Homes in India is almost complete. When completed, this home will house 

150 more children that will be provided for daily. Remember, the greatest thing that 

you can do for Touch the World Ministries is to keep us in your prayers! We need 

strong prayer partners to help us stay focused and dedicated to the work of the Lord. 

My prayer for you is that the Lord will bless you as you continue to serve Him. May 

He make His face shine upon you, may He give you peace! 

 

Until He Returns, 

Homer 
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There are 

hundreds of 

children like Sivaji 

that desperately 

need your 

sponsorship.  For 

only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

Sivaji is one of 52 children residing at Agape Home for Children 

in India, a partner of Touch the World Ministries.  Pastor 

Nehemiah Rajan, the director of Agape, and his wife Helen are 

committed to taking care of these precious children.  

 

Sivaji was brought to our home by his Uncle. His parents were 

physically impaired and suffering due to extreme poverty. Sivaji 

dropped out of school due to his family situation.  He and his 

brother worked with his uncle in construction.  He was longing to 

go to school when he saw his peers going to school every day. 

Though he is a slow learner, he shows great interest to learn. Sivaji 

has a sense of humor and fills our home with laughter. He loves to 

play foot ball. His favorite song is “Is anything to hard for the 

Lord.”   
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